
Darlene Hall
Raymond
LD 1020
I am from Smiling Hill Farm.    Peter Mills told us the bypass would SKIRT the farm.
Taking  50 acres and making another 50 acres inaccessible because the bypass goes 
thru the farm is not (SKIRTING) the farm.     Please stop this connector.    Building a 
4 lane divided highway in the lower field will be the final straw to keeping the farm as
a working farm.    Thank you.   Darlene Knight Hall


